
HERE ARE SOME DETAILS:

The Wendell Community Choice Power Supply Program will continue working with
Dynegy as our electricity supplier with a new contract starting in January of 2024.
The electric supply rate will change from 22.87 cents/kWh to 14.35
cents/kWh and is locked in for two years.
National Grid's rate (Nov 2023-July 2024) will be higher than the Wendell rate at 18.21
cents/kWh.
Almost 350 Wendell households are already signed up for this program. If you are in
the program and take no action, your electric supply will switch to the new rate in
January 2024 and be reflected on your February bill.

HOW CAN WE SAVE ON ELECTRICITY?
Conserving energy is best!

But, if you haven’t already, you can also consider joining the
Wendell Community Choice Power Supply Program

Wendell Community Choice Program can offer savings this winter compared to National Grid.
https://www.communityaction.us/fuel-assistance

To join (or leave) now, go to this website: 
https://colonialpowergroup.com/wendell/ or call (866) 485-5858 ext. 1

 (Make sure to have your electric bill handy!)

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FROM YOUR WENDELL ENERGY COMMITTEE:

ELECTRIC RATES ARE GOING DOWN!

https://www.communityaction.us/fuel-assistance
https://colonialpowergroup.com/wendell/

